
 
 
 
 
 

INFORMATION UPDATE 

FROM THE BOARD OF MALEK FAHD ISLAMIC SCHOOL 

Tuesday, 13 April 2021 

 

Ramadan Mubarak! 

All of us on your School Board wish you and all students, parents, teachers and staff Ramadan 

Mubarak on this first day of Ramadan. 

This is a joyous time in the Islamic Calendar and, therefore, in the life of our Malek Fahd Islamic 

School. 

It goes almost without saying that the values we teach at Malek Fahd are highlighted in Ramadan; 

faith, fasting, spiritual reflection, prayer, charity, doing good deeds for others and enjoying time with 

our families and friends. 

Thankfully, the social restrictions of COVID-19 in last year’s Ramadan will not be as challenging or 

difficult this year when fasts break at sundown. 

The School will advise you of the hours that the School will operate during Ramadan. 

All of us on the School Board hope that you will begin this blessed month in fine health and enjoy it 

with your family in prayer and peaceful reflection. 

Ramadan Kareem! 

THE BOARD 

MALEK FAHD ISLAMIC SCHOOL 

 


